
C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. D. BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C D 

October 22, 195? 

Kr. Foster Korrell 
P.O. iiox 933 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Korrell: 

Vie enclose two copies of Order E-1071 and H-1072 issued 
October 21, 1957, by the Oil Conservation Commission i n Cases 1320 
and 1321, respectively, which were heard on October 4th at Santa Fe. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
Ends. 



April 16, 1957 

In reply refer to: 
Unit Division 

Mr. Foster Morrell 
Petroleum Consul tant 
Nickson Hotel Building 
Roswe11, Mew Hexi co 

Re: San Juan 2S-£ Unit, 
R£o Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Morrellt 

This is to inform you that our attorney on April 16, 
195?, approved your San Juan 25-2 Unit Agreement as to 
form and context. 

I wish to ca l l to your attention Tract No. 1̂1 which 
should be corrected to show £-121^, Assignment No. Ik 
and the record owner is San Juan Gas Corporation} Tract 
No. !}2 corrected to show E-1211̂ , Assignment No. 13 and 
the record owner is San Juan Gas Corporation. 

San Juan Gas Corporation spudded a well on the 
S S " / 4 of Section 36. The New Mexico Oil Conserva­
tion Commission form C-101 was approved February 28, 1957, 
however there has been no further report on this well. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

MURRAY E. MORGAN 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

U S*4 . mffO An 

ccs OCC-Santa Fe 
By: Ted Bilberry, Supervisor 

Oil and Gas Department 


